Letter from Gene Autry to Walter O’Malley

10000 RIVERSIDE DRIVE
NORTH HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA

Aprrr 17, 1961

Mp., WarrTer O'MALLEY

Los AwcerLes DopeeErs, Inc.
930 Wrnsmrire EBLvp.

Los AnceLres, CALIFORNIA

Dear WALTER:

I'HANKS SO MUCH FOR YOUR WIRE oF ApriL 1lrm
AND FOR YOUR GOOD WISHES,

WE CERTAINLY APPRECIATE YOUR THOUGHTS, AND,

wWE, T00, HOPE YOU AND THE DopGERS HAVE A VERY
SUCCESSFUL SEASON.

BEST WISHES AND KINDEST PERSONAL REGARDS.

l{osST_ SINCERELY,
_—
Gene AurRry

GA:an

walteromalley.com
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